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August 25, 2009

TO:                  HR Reps

FROM:             Catharine DeRubeis

RE:                   Distribution of TAA Contracts for New TAs and PAs

Last week our office distributed all of the remaining TAA contracts to the departments.  Since this is a continuing contract (with an end date of June 30, 2007 on the cover), only new TAs and PAs need to receive a copy of the contract at the start of the academic year.

Because we had limited copies remaining, the TAA agreed to let us provide the URL to the contract in those cases in which we were unable to provide sufficient copies of the contract to the departments.  Attached is a copy of the letter sent to the departments.  The letter contains the URL to the contract, and instructions for distributing it to the new TAs and PAs.

By the way, we are hoping that the state legislature will review and approve a new contract sometime in September.

xc:  Steve Lund
Office of Human Resources

166 Bascom Hall
   University of Wisconsin-Madison    500 Lincoln Drive    Madison, Wisconsin  53706-1380
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